The City of Columbus is in the process of updating its information on the North Linden Area Commission«Organization» to reflect its most recent election. Please complete the following information to the best of your ability. Updated database information will be forwarded to the Mayor's Office to ensure the appointment/reappointment of elected and re-elected members and will ensure timely and accurate distribution of funding opportunities, meeting notices, training opportunities, and other City activities. After completing this form, please return to Neighborhood Database Coordinator, City of Columbus, 50 W. Gay St., 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor, Columbus, OH, 43215. Please contact your Neighborhood Liaison with any questions or comments.

## **Commissioner Profile**

Mr. Fellner joined the commission in 2009, and serves as the Website Administrator and Treasurer.

Barry and his wife, Linda, have three children and four grandsons. He resides in North Linden. One daughter and two grandsons also live in Linden.

He is currently a computer consultant on assignment with the State of Ohio, and serves as a Deacon in the Church of Christ located at Joyce and Genessee Avenues in Columbus.